
 August, 2024 

 

 
 

             EVENTS                              TEAM LEAD                                   NOTES 

Farm Table Margaret Humphreys 

Joy Smith 

Becky Haines 

 

Birthday and Christmas Cards Judy Fry 

Roxanne Tipton 

Ongoing 

Birthday and Christmas cards will be collected 
throughout the year and given to Heritage Hall 
residents.  They can be placed in the collection 
bin in Driscoll Hall. 

Backpack Buddies Becky Byrne 

Jeanie Wine 

Roxanne Tipton 

An announcement will be forthcoming in early 
August asking for volunteers to assist with 
shopping and delivery for the 2024-2025 school 
year.  Start date is anticipated to be early 
September, once the schools know how many 
children we have to support. 

Loudoun Hunger Relief 
 

Jeanie Wine Ongoing 

4th Sunday of the month is Food Collection.  See 
HUMC newsletter/bulletin or the LHR Facebook 
page for needed items. 

Little Pantry 
 

Roxanne Tipton 

Judy Fry 

Ongoing. 
Sign up online to stock the little pantry for a 
month.  Food is provided 

Pennies for Potatoes Mary Preston Ongoing. 
Contribute to the Society of St. Andrew by 
dropping off spare change in the large water 
bottles by HUMC’s doorways or donate directly to 
the Society of St. Andrew at endhunger.org. 

 

http://endhunger.org/

